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CCI IMMIGRATION LEGAL SERVICES 

 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 
 
In a 4-4 affirmation of the 5th Circuit Court's decision, the U.S. Supreme Court today effectively blocked President Barack 
Obama’s November 20, 2014 executive orders on Deferred Action.  These executive orders included Deferred Action for 
Parents of children with U.S. Citizenship or Lawful Permanent Resident status (DAPA) and Expanded DACA.  This means 
that the Deferred Action programs will not go into effect, but rather return to the lower court for further review. 
  
Two Information sessions will be held to provide families information about what the Supreme Court’s actions mean: 
  
Saturday, July 9, 10am La Plaza (8902 E 38th street, Indianapolis, IN  46226) 
Sunday, July 10, 1:45 pm, St. Monica Catholic Church (6131 Michigan Road, Indianapolis, IN  46228) 
  
Both sessions will be presented by bilingual immigration attorneys.   
  
 
Please note that the original Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) is still in effect.  This benefit has not been 
impacted. 


